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Spring 2017

Dear NT Grads and Former Staff,
Thank you for supporting the North Toronto Collegiate Institute Foundation. We hope you enjoy the accompanying newsletter, 
which provides an update of the Foundation’s activities over the past school year. In order to save expenses and to be more 
environmentally friendly, we are distributing most copies of the newsletter by email. Hard copies are being mailed only to those 
who have specifically requested them. 

Keeping in Touch... and Moving to Email 
If you move or change your email address, please visit our website, www.ntcifoundation.ca, to update your contact information.  

Annual Fundraising and Celebrating Excellence 
Thank you for your donations, without which we could not support NT students to the extent that we do. As you know, the 
Foundation funds scholarships, grants and alumni communications on an ongoing basis. Last year, your contributions made it 
possible for us to provide grants to many student clubs and initiatives as well as Remembrance Day celebrations. We continue to 
rely on your annual donations for these purposes and hope that you will consider making a contribution to the Foundation. In 
addition, our Celebrating Excellence Campaign continues (see page 2 for more on this worthwhile initiative). 

Your  donation can be made by cheque, using the form below or by credit card through Canada Helps (https://www.
canadahelps.org/en/charities/north-toronto-collegiate-institute-foundation/). You will, of course, receive a tax receipt for 
each donation. Thank you for your support of the Foundation and, through it, of NTCI students now and in the future. 

Yours sincerely, 
Ron Wakelin (NT ’64), Chair, North Toronto C. I. Foundation 
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Donation to the NTCI Foundation 

I would like to make a donation of    ❑ $50   ❑ $100   ❑ $200   or   ❑ other 	 ($_________________)

	 ❑	 for the Foundation’s annual support of scholarships, grants and alumni communication

	 ❑	 for the Celebrating Excellence Fund

❑	 A cheque (made payable to NTCI Foundation) is enclosed.

Name 	 __________________________________________________

Address	 _________________________________________________	 City/Town	 ___________________________

Province   _____________________    Country 	 __________________	 Postal Code	 __________________________


